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This proposal has already passed once 

(https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2021R1/Measures/Overview/SB574). Pass it 

again, and hopefully the governor won't veto it this time! 

 

Senate Bill 574 was one of the most widely supported bills in the 2022 legislative 

session, a vivid illustration of elected officials successfully working together to 

support Oregonians. It received a "Do Pass" recommendation from the Joint 

Committee on Transportation. 

 

A motorcyclist on a freeway that's stopped, with both feet down ... is really, practically 

a pedestrian, and really a sitting duck.  You lose your maneuverability when you're 

not in motion.  SB422 is an opportunity to take care of Oregon's motorcyclists.. and to 

reduce congestion for ALL on the freeways. 


